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FAMILY PHOTO DAY 

 
Dear Families, 
  
We are delighted to announce that on Saturday 13th May our “Family Photo Day” will be 
returning.  
  
This gives you, your family and friends the opportunity to ‘capture’ those forever memories.  
This invite is not limited to Underhill parents, we also welcome anyone else who may want 
to use this service in our local area, so please feel free to extend the invitation. 
 
Please note this is first come first served basis, so please avoid disappointment by 
returning the attached slip and sitting fee ASAP. Please select a time below and once all 
bookings have been confirmed, I will confirm a 10 minute slot within the hour you have 
selected. If you are making a booking for a group of 6 or more people, we recommend you 
book a double sitting due to the amount of time needed.  
 
The sitting fee is £10.00 per sitting and ensures your allocated time slot. The sitting fee is 
non-refundable. Cancellations, lateness and no shows will result in your appointment 
being cancelled and your sitting fee lost.  
 
We recommend that you arrive 5 minutes before your time slot to allow us to direct you to 
where the photographer is situated to ensure everyone’s appointment runs smoothly and 
on time.  
 
14 days after your Photo Session you will receive your proof sheet of which you can then 
choose and purchase your prints at an additional cost. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Sam Stone on 07880 233709. 
 
Kerry Aldridge and Sam Stone 
 

 
Family Name:……………………………………………………………. 
 
Childs Name:……………………………….. Class:……………………………… 

 10am -11am     

 11am – 12pm Number of People…………… 

 12pm – 1pm 

 1pm – 2pm 
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